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  Letter dated 8 November 2005 from the Permanent  
Representative of Austria to the United Nations addressed  
to the Chairman of the Committee 
 
 

 I am writing to you with reference to your letter dated 8 September 2005, by 
which you requested further information/clarifications on the information provided 
by Austria in its first report on the implementation of Security Council resolution 
1540 (2004), submitted with the note verbale dated 28 October 2004. Please find 
attached to this letter the information requested (see annex). 

 As to the additional information identified in the official public data provided 
by Austria to the United Nations and the International Atomic Energy Agency 
referred to in paragraph 3 of your letter dated 8 September, Austria has no objection 
to its inclusion in the matrix developed by the Committee. 

 Let me assure you that Austria stands ready to provide any further information 
that might be required and will continue to engage in a transparent and open 
dialogue with the Committee. 
 
 

(Signed) Gerhard Pfanzelter 
Ambassador 

 


